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John Riddle, Cabinet Member: Planning, Housing and Resilience, together with David 
Feige, Principal Ecologist and AONB Officer, presented the report to the Committee at 
their meeting on 3 June 2020. 
 
The Committee supported the Plan. 
 
Members were assured that housing issues were dealt with in the respective 
neighbourhood plans and that rural and coastal public transport matters had been 
considered in preparing the plan. 
 
The Committee also suggested that consideration be given to the impact of the covid 
pandemic may have on the implementation of the plan when the report is presented to 
Cabinet. 
 
The Committee therefore ​resolved ​that, subject to the comments as set out above, the 
Cabinet be advised that the Committee supports the recommendation in the report. 
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